
From: Geoff Walker  

Sent: September-01-15 2:40 PM 

To: Ferguson, Lloyd 

Subject: Glendale Motors 

 

Hi Lloyd, 

 

I am late getting this to you, but our executive have agreed to support Doug Kloet in his application to 

allow the limited sale of vehicles on his Wilson Street property. 

 

This use will not affect the overall look or use of the property, and Doug has been exemplary in 

enhancing his building and grounds to the benefit of the entire village. 

 

Geoff Walker 

President, Ancaster BIA 

280 Wilson Street East, Ancaster 

 


